APPENDIX 3
Tucker Faye

From:

Sent: 29 March 2018 14:13

To: Licensing Mailbox

Subject: Tesco Express, Common Road, Church Gresley - for the attention of Faye

With reference to my telephone conversation with Faye, I understand that Tesco are applying for the
changes purely to standardise the licensing hours in line with other Tesco Express shops and do not intend
to implement new opening hours. On this basis, I am withdrawing my objections for the time being.

Norma Lilley



